From: Eya MacCallum

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fee survey
Date: Saturday, March 2, 2024 10:52:07 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

I think elimination of day fees for residents is a marvelous idea. As a local it is sad to have to pay to enjoy my
neighborhood. Thank you for this opportunity.

Sent from my iPhone
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